
 

Notice of hearing cancellation 
Lindbergh SAGD Power Plant and 
Industrial System Designation Amendment 
and New Substation 
 
Proceeding 28753 
Applications 28753-A001 to 28753-A003 
 
The Alberta Utilities Commission has cancelled the virtual oral hearing for Proceeding 28753, 
which was scheduled to commence on June 5, 2024, via web conference. The hearing was to 
consider the applications filed by Strathcona Resources Ltd. requesting approval for an industrial 
system designation amendment, to construct and operate an additional 67.5 megawatts of power 
for its existing Lindbergh SAGD power plant, to construct and operate an associated substation, 
and a connection order. 
 
The Commission cancelled the hearing in response to the withdrawal of the statement of intent to 
participate from Cold Lake First Nations, the sole intervener in the proceeding. 
 
The Commission will continue to review the applications filed by Strathcona Resources Ltd. 
without a hearing, and a decision will be issued in due course. 
 
Issued on April 15, 2024. 
 
Alberta Utilities Commission 
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